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TRANSLATION

EMBASSY
OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION
IN UKRAINE
Kyiv

No. 1431/N

The Embassy of the Russian Federation in Ukraine presents its compliments to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of Ukraine and has the honor to report that it has received the Ministry’s note
No. 72/23-612/1-2510 dated October 8, 2014.

The Embassy of the Russian Federation in Ukraine wishes to avail itself of this opportunity
to reiterate its assurances of the highest esteem for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Ukraine.

Kyiv, October /7, 2014

[seal:] Embassy of the Russian Federation in Ukraine

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF UKRAINE
Kyiv

[stamp:] | Incoming ref. No. 94975
10/21/2014
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